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St Louis Suburban Conference Spectator Guidelines 

 

For events taking place at any Suburban Conference school in St. 

Louis County the following guidelines will be in place: 

 No spectators will be allowed at any events. 

 Facemask must be worn at all times by everyone including 

participants. 

 Social distancing must be followed when at all events. 

 For contest outside of the St Louis Suburban Conference please check 

with your schools administration for visitor guidelines. 

 These guidelines will be reevaluated when St. Louis County revises 

their Safer at Home guidelines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


